CASEVILLE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

INFORMATIONAL MEETING

APRIL 19, 2022 8:30 a.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Amy Redwantz, Chris Stahl, Dave Bouck, Marc Hill, Lou Johnson, Eric Yeager,

Lauren Formicola, Rob Pillsworth and Kevin Stachowiak.

Also present: Kristen Maust, Secretary and Jamie Learman, Treasurer.

Redwantz reviewed the current projects that the DDA has been discussing:

The DDA is currently working on updating the trash receptacles throughout the DDA district. Member

Lou Johnson has been the primary contact person on this project and has board approval to move ahead

and purchase the allotted amount.

Concerns over the paint coming off the bases of the street lights has been expressed and the DDA is looking

into options for their refurbishment.

The board of the Caseville DDA is dedicated to making significant improvements to the DDA District that

benefit the membership they represent. It is our hope that the improvements will be seen as favorable to

not only our members but the people that visit our city.

Public Comments: none

A motion to adjourn made by Yeager and supported by Johnson at 8:37a.m. motion carried, all in favor.

Kristen Maust, Secretary